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and  website  win  recognition
for 2017!
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Wednesday  night  the  IAM  handed  out  awards  for  its  annual
newsletter and website contest. Awards are given to District
and Local Lodges in the following categories:

Best Newsletter Layout and Design

Best Newsletter Feature

General Excellence for Newsletters

Best Website Layout and Design

General Excellence for Websites

Website Special Performance

We are proud to announce that our newsletter, Victory News,
and editor Gary Winchester, won First Place in Best Newsletter
Layout and Design. Our website, and webmaster Todd Day, picked
up Honorable Mentions in the categories of Best Website Layout
and Design and General Excellence for Websites.

This is a huge honor and we’d like to thank each of you for
supporting our endeavors throughout this year. We are already
looking ahead to next year and hope to deliver an even better
service to our members going forward!
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In Gratitude and Solidarity,

Gary Winchester and Todd Day


